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Kara Eastman Says Keystone XL Vote Jeopardizes Nebraska

Kara Eastman, the President and CEO of Omaha Healthy Kids Alliance, the Vice-Chair
of the Board of Governors of Metropolitan Community College, and the only life-long
Democratic Congressional Candidate running in the Nebraska Second House District,
expressed her disappointment today with the split decision of the Public Service
Commission regarding the Keystone XL Pipeline. Kara Eastman is the only candidate in
Nebraska's Second District who has been consistently opposed to the pipeline and will
continue to monitor the project's progress through the courts.

Kara Eastman states “/ will continue to stand with the property owners, Native American
tribes, and other citizens of Nebraska who disapprove of Keystone XL and have bravely
stood in opposition to the project. As last week’s oil spill has shown, this pipeline is
unsafe at any speed and we must continue to advocate for safe, clean energy
alternatives that will not jeopardize our beautiful state’s future.”

For more information on Kara Eastman and her candidacy, please visit
www.eastmanforcongress.com.
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